Message from Loki & Optimodal

Empty containers APMTII

Dear Customer,

Current irregularities as result of (inter)national precautionary measures in respect of COVID-19 is resulting in large
deviations from normal pick-up and delivery patterns of containers. These deviations are resulting in yard densities
increasing more than average. Therefore we unfortunately are forced to initiate precautionary yard density control
measures.

This means that APM Terminals MVII will STOP accepting empty 20 ft dry Maersk containers delivered all modalities as
from 02/06/2020 15h01.

We will keep you posted as soon as the situation will change.
Mit freundlichen Grien / With kind regards / Met vriendelijke groeten,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

Good. Better. Optimodal.



